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Mr. James V. Zimmerman, Assistant Director

Export / Import & International Safeguards
Office of International Programs
U.S. !Juclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Zimmerman,

The Exxon !!uclear Company has been notified by its customer, OKG Aktiebolog,
(formerly Oskarshamnsverkets Kraftgrupp AB) Birger Jalrsgatan 41A, 1187
Stockholm, Sweden, of its need to increasse the number of fuel elements from
80 to 90 for reload Xti-5. Therefore, it is requested that the amount of
uranium allowed to be exported under license XS!!M01903 be increased from
30,900 to 33,750 kilograms and the amount of contained U-235 from 1082 to
1135 kilograms. The maximum enrichment remains unchanged at 3.5 w/o.

If you have any questions regarding this change or if you need additional infor-
mation, please contact me at (509) 375-8674.

Sincerely,
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